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Ohio 4-H  

Horseback Riding & Driving  
Recognition Program 

 
The Ohio 4-H Horse Program recognizes that not everyone who loves horseback riding and/or driving 
competes in horse shows or participates in organized events.  The goal of the Ohio 4-H Horseback Riding & 
Driving Recognition Program is to recognize its 4-H members and advisors for hours spent in the saddle or 
in the driver’s seat and their dedication to horses.     
 
Participants must be Ohio 4-H members or advisors in good standing.  Recognition is based on time spent in 
the saddle or driver’s seat, regardless of the number of horses or miles ridden or driven.  Participants can 
earn hours taking riding lessons, trail riding with friends, or simply riding or driving around their farm.  Time 
spent on ground activities such as training, showing, or exercising a horse may count towards hours; 
however, time spent on ground activities such as grooming, feeding, or health care may not. 
 
To log your hours for the Ohio 4-H Horseback Riding & Driving Recognition Program, go online to 
www.go.osu.edu/4HRIDE on a weekly, monthly, or quarterly basis.  (NOTE: Participants will not be able to 
log their hours until February 1, 2021.)  Hours must be submitted by December 31st.  If you have any 
questions about the Ohio 4-H Horseback Riding & Driving Recognition Program, email cole.436@osu.edu or 
stutzman.34@osu.edu.   
 

Enjoy your time spent with the horse! 
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